
 

 

 

 

24th November 2021 

 

Dear parents 

This year we have decided to make donations towards Rickmansworth Foodbank for Christmas 
(https://rickmansworth.foodbank.org.uk/). 

I have spoken with them today and they already have plenty of pantry stock. What they currently require are festive 
items to create hampers for vulnerable families. If you would like to help and be part of our donation then please could 
you bring in the items below. You are not obliged to bring items in. I have separated the days your child attends to 
hopefully receive a variety of items to take.  

 

 

 

Monday: Mince pies, yule logs, Florentines, Christmas puddings etc. 

Tuesday: Pringles, crisps, cheese snacks, crackers etc. 

Wednesday: Chocolates and sweets; candy canes, gold coins, selection packs 
etc. 

Thursday: Any of the above. 

Friday: Children’s toothbrushes and toiletries. 

 

 

 

They are creating the hampers on Friday 17th December so please could you bring donations by Thursday 16th for me to 
deliver the following day. 

It would be lovely to have your support to help make Christmas special for families in our community. Please do not worry 
if you bring an item from a different day. If your child does not currently attend but you still wish to donate then please 
pass the items on to one of our team.  

 

Many Thanks 

Dynamic Ducks 

www.dynamicducks.com 

(dynamicduckschildcare@gmail.com) 
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